
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                                                

  

 

 

   

  

 

   

  

  

 

    

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 
December 4, 2021 

Investigating a Homicide 

Adams County, Colo. (December 4, 2021): 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a homicide that occurred in the 7900 Block of 

Hollywood Street. 

On December 4th, 2021 at approximately 1:52 a.m., deputies responded to the area of 79th Avenue and 

Hollywood Street for a report of multiple shots fired with victims struck. 

Upon arrival, deputies encountered an adult female victim in the street with multiple gunshot wounds 

and an adult male with multiple blunt force trauma wounds. The victims were transported to University 

Hospital in Aurora for treatment of life-threatening injuries. 

A preliminary investigation revealed that there was a gathering at a residence near the 7900 Block of 

Hollywood Street. A female guest left the residence and was walking down the street accompanied by a 

male guest. A vehicle drove up to the couple and confronted them, possibly to commit a robbery. A 

scuffle ensued and multiple shots were fired. 

At approximately 3:30 a.m., two adult males arrived in a private vehicle at North Suburban Hospital with 

gunshot wounds. One adult male was already deceased, the second male was treated for a gunshot 

wound to the hip. 

Detectives responded to the location along with members of the ACSO Crime Scene and Laboratory 

Team. Detectives are conducting interviews of witnesses, neighbors, victims, and others, and examining 

electronic and physical evidence. This investigation is preliminary and ongoing. 

Members of the public are strongly encouraged to call the ACSO Detective Division or Metro Denver 

Crime Stoppers (720) 913-STOP with any tips or information. Callers can remain anonymous 

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 

https://www.facebook.com/MetroCrimeStoppers/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZV4faGqIpN3IwU0akdyzMDILslkAlK1xzjABsUaCtmW8v97FsbCDUH4s5qHZAgH7jIc2T0yE6huyY2311pBhUYhfhiH1Oeuu1A4zwiLa4XBRhc9fJExAk-KFB1hVjultfGK0XB8CDs1IJ9E9ama6MaD&__tn__=kK-R
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